
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Form C Attachment A-4 
C&C County of Honolulu Grading Ordinance 

Letter of Agreement 



















   

To: Department of Planning and Permitting 
 City & County of Honolulu 
 650 South King Street, 7th Floor 
 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
 
 Attention: Permitting & Inspection Section 
 
From:  State of Hawaii 
 Department of Transportation 
 Highways Division 
 601 Kamokila Boulevard, Room 688A 
 Kapolei, Hawaii 96707 
 
Subject: Non applicability for Detailed Plan review for projects requiring Grading 

Permits:  
 

   Project No: _______________________ 
 

              Project Title:____________________________________________ 
 
   _____________________________________________ 
 

   TMK No(s):  _______________________ 
 
Detailed plan review and approval for the above project by the City & County of Honolulu 
is not applicable for the reasons stated in the HWY-D letter no. 2.8186 dated June 25, 
2008 and as agreed with in DPP Letter 2008/ELOG-1912 dated August 12, 2008.  
 
We certify that the work has been reviewed and is found to be in compliance with 
Chapter 14, Articles 13, 14 & 15 as amended, Revised Ordinances of Honolulu. 
 
The Department of Transportation and/or its consultant have reviewed the City & County 
of Honolulu Rules Relating to Soil Erosion Standards and Guidelines (Guidelines) and 
the attached Erosion Control Plan and related documents have been prepared in 
accordance with the referenced Guidelines. 
 
For questions regarding this matter, please contact Scot Urada at 692-7559, 
Engineering Program Manager, Design Branch, Highways Division. 
 
Project Manager: __________________  Date: _________ 
                               Print name 
 
Section Head:  ____________________  Date: _________ 
           signature 
 
Branch Head:  ____________________  Date: _________ 
           signature 
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